Infrared thermometer
[bookmark: _GoBack]We have had a few children coming to first aid saying that they have a high temperature.  A high temperature is a symptom of Covid-19.  We have purchased three infrared thermometers to be used only by myself or my Deputies Mrs Hodgson or Miss Gerrard.  The thermometer does not actually touch the child’s skin.  If your child does not have a high temperature but still feels unwell we will still send them home.  If your child’s temperature is high they will be moved to an isolation room until you can collect them and they should then go and have a covid-19 test.  If you have any concerns regarding this please contact me on s.cryer@unity.lancs.sch.uk.

